

October 19, 1905.

Dear Sir:-

note of September 5th assuring me that you will write the proposed article on The Ideal Physician. If we could have the manuscript by March 1st it would be a particular convenience to us, but we will try to wait cheerfully for two or three months beyond that date if the delay would make it easier for you to prepare the paper.

Thank you for calling our attention to "The Upton Letters". The book has just reached this country, and we are hearing good things about it.

very truly yours,

Dr. William Osler.

This long

The state of milation